
July 21, 2021 

The City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department greatly appreciates the responses we received from 
the community through the public outreach process regarding the proposed lane changes on 16th Street from 
Adams Street to Roosevelt Street. Thank you so much to those who participated in our virtual meeting and 
provided input via the digital survey!  

The Street Transportation Department will be moving forward with the proposed lane changes; however, 
because of the fire damage requiring the 7th Street Bridge over the Salt River to remain closed, the paving 
and striping have been delayed.  

Please visit the following link for bridge updates: Phoenix.gov/Streets/7thStSaltRiverBridge 

This location will receive an asphalt mill and overlay treatment as part of the Accelerated Pavement 
Maintenance Program. The asphalt treatment is tentatively scheduled for fall 2021 depending on the bridge 

reconstruction and reopening.

After the paving work is complete, the proposed lane changes will be striped as show below. 

This striping layout will vary slightly near the the intersections. 

We’re paving more than ever before! To view all of the city’s pavement maintenance plans through 2023, visit 
phoenix.gov/pavement and click on the interactive dashboard.  

We welcome and value your questions and feedback. If you have any questions or need additional 
information, please contact us at: 

City of Phoenix Active Transportation Program 

Phone: 602-534-0258 

Email: bike@phoenix.gov  

City of Phoenix Pavement Maintenance Program  

Phone: 623-825-3444 

Email: pavement@phoenix.gov 

Website: phoenix.gov/streets/lanechanges/16thstreet 

Update: 16th Street, Jefferson Street to Roosevelt Street 
Proposed Bike Lane Changes 
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